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Friday  20 December    

Class Christmas Parties 

End of Term for school and 

pre-school—1.30pm 

 

 

Tuesday 7 January 2020 –

First day of Spring Term 

17 - 21 February 2020-       

Half Term 

 

 Today we are saying a fond farewell  to Mrs Heidi Noake who 
has worked part-time in our school office for 14 years. Due to 
personal reasons Heidi decided that the time was right for 
her to take early retirement, although we will continue to see 
her as she intends to pop into school to listen to children 
read. 
On behalf of the whole school community we would like to 
take this opportunity to acknowledge and thank Heidi for all 
her hard work over the years and at the same time wish her a 
happy early retirement. 

 
 

Following our recent survey over 80% of respondents wished 
communications to remain as they are ie a weekly newsletter. 
Various parents passed on many other useful suggestions 
which are currently under consideration and some may be 
implemented at a later date...watch this space! 
 
 
Don’t forget that School finishes today (20/12) at 1.30pm. 

 

 
 

 

All of the staff would like to wish you a very peaceful, restful 
and  Happy Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all  
in 2020! 
 
Stuart Vaughan & All the Staff 
 
 

www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                           01395 568300  

               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 

The Twilight after school club phone number is  07513269489 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 
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